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National Online Safety have produced a series of posters on what parents need to 

know.  I have included five of these which cover the topics of: 

- Making the most of the on-line world this Christmas 

- Age inappropriate content 

- Tiktok 

- Snapchat 

- Netflix 

 

Safeguarding Newsletter  
Autumn Term - Issue 2 

Latest Advice for Parents and Carers 

Welcome to the second newsletter from the Torquay Girls' Grammar School's  

Safeguarding Team. At TGGS, safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is 

everyone’s responsibility and our top priority. Anyone who comes in to contact with 

children and their families has a role to play. This edition concentrates on online-safety. 

 

The Safeguarding Team at TGGS are: 

Miss Sophie Bucklar - Designated Safeguarding Lead                sbucklar@tggsacademy.org 

Mrs Debra Nixon - Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead       dnixon@tggsacademy.org 
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Advice for parents and carers 

 
Lots of us will continue to rely on technology over the winter break, for entertainment and keeping in touch 

with friends and family. 

1. A parent's guide to privacy settings 
2. Gaming: what parents and carers need to know 
3. What is the Internet of Things (IoT)? 

 

 

 

Follow the TALK checklist to help keep your child safe online (Internet Watch 
Foundation) 

The Internet Watch Foundation (IWF) tells us that 'since the start of the pandemic, the 
amount of ‘self-generated’ child abuse imagery has increased dramatically. In 2020, the IWF 
confirmed 68,000 cases of such imagery, a rise of 77% on the year before. It accounts for 
nearly half (44%) the imagery we took action on last year. In 80% of these cases, the victims 
were 11- to 13-year-old girls.' 

The IWF has created a resource to help parents and carers understand the risks of 'self-
generated child sexual abuse imagery' using the acronym 'TALK'. 

To find out more, go to: https://talk.iwf.org.uk/ 
 

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fthinkuknow.us13.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D2ae276529dabe14cecc1d261e%26id%3D75880de601%26e%3D5dc8b1dc3c&data=04%7C01%7Csbucklar%40tggsacademy.org%7Cbcbf444ff1c245f341a108d9bb2f58f8%7Cf68b641112f048a38afbc933ef149723%7C0%7C0%7C637746634306753503%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=5HA1SD9d%2BBC21xojH90tVXqSef1DS9xrTBn4o2n%2FShI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fthinkuknow.us13.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D2ae276529dabe14cecc1d261e%26id%3Df579faf9cc%26e%3D5dc8b1dc3c&data=04%7C01%7Csbucklar%40tggsacademy.org%7Cbcbf444ff1c245f341a108d9bb2f58f8%7Cf68b641112f048a38afbc933ef149723%7C0%7C0%7C637746634306753503%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ZJqnis2kMz5u90PrAwqMBjDWHVsO9MYBQk1euIaMtNE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fthinkuknow.us13.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D2ae276529dabe14cecc1d261e%26id%3D5c963da541%26e%3D5dc8b1dc3c&data=04%7C01%7Csbucklar%40tggsacademy.org%7Cbcbf444ff1c245f341a108d9bb2f58f8%7Cf68b641112f048a38afbc933ef149723%7C0%7C0%7C637746634306763457%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=y4WJr5BdKiueXj6Q%2FjmCbfqz6R4j1QvGsknHc3AIpao%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Femail.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk%2Fc%2FeJwtT81qxCAYfJp4KSv-Rc3Bw5a20HMfYPmiJnFjYlDTkrdvAgtzGIZhfmDbHiss3szwhD7cSk3ZDzmttdy2nNxua0gr8guE-AjOMCo0Z5wQgSbjW-gcB655TxUo2UnRCkucdF4PnHMUzVTrVhp-b9jXiQpxxuFvwCmPeJ9P5ZXsfAy_Ph9XhRBSKKGJpigYRhillFAiBaECE8o7qbxmQ0eV0q4RZH72Cy4w-HGH7MI6hrXYKaVYsE1nCcqm9LudI-TTXcexgAXnl-Magar5CdW_fX80jJ_fVEuJbtlrVT02bz4v-p4TOAulImecaLue_APFMGRL&data=04%7C01%7Csbucklar%40tggsacademy.org%7C05cd3d9d5d834c23b57208d99d027bb0%7Cf68b641112f048a38afbc933ef149723%7C0%7C0%7C637713456919888702%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=q09Ai7M%2B3ONXkfdmFVQjpcXOTLQ84ap%2FbZBogPYQVnw%3D&reserved=0
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Urgent and 

other support 

available 

 

They are here to listen 

and provide support 

Call 116 123 or visit 

their website 

 

Shout offers confidential 24/7 

crisis text support for times 

when immediate assistance is 

required 

Text “SHOUT” to 85258 or 

visit Shout Crisis Text Line 

 

Information for CAMHS and 

CAMHS Crisis can be found here 

 

Childline provide 

confidential telephone 

counselling service for 

any child with a problem. 

Call 0800 1111 anytime 

 

Report Harmful Content is a 

national reporting centre that 

has been designed to assist 

everyone in reporting harmful 

content online.  

 

Ceop: If you are worried 

about online sexual 

abuse or the way 

someone has been 

communicating with you 

online.  

 

Kooth is a free, safe and 

anonymous online mental 

wellbeing community 

 

Beat provide support to help 

young people who may be 

struggling with an eating 

problem or an eating disorder. 

 

https://www.samaritans.org/
https://giveusashout.org/get-help/
https://www.dpt.nhs.uk/our-services/children-and-family-health-devon/camhs
https://www.childline.org.uk/
https://reportharmfulcontent.com/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/
https://www.kooth.com/
https://www.beateatingdisorders.org.uk/
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Safeguarding contacts  

During term time, school working hours: If you are worried about a child's safety or suspect a child is being 

abused or is in danger of being abused please contact a Designated Safeguarding Lead, or any member of 

staff. sbucklar@tggsacademy.org or dnixon@tggsacadem.org or telephone 01803 613215. 

At any time: You can also contact the Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) details below:  

If a child is in immediate danger, call the Police immediately on 999. 

Torbay residents:  

• For Targeted Help, Consultation and Enquiries please contact: Telephone: 01803 208525 (9am-12pm) 

Email: targetedhelp@torbay.gov.uk  

• For MASH please contact: Telephone: 01803 208100 Email: MASH@torbay.gov.uk  

• MASH Referral Form available at http://www.torbaysafeguarding.org.uk/workers/hub/  

• For the Emergency Duty Team out of working hours please contact: 0300 456 4876  

• For all LADO enquiries: Duty LADO 01803 208541 or email cpunit@torbay.gov.uk  

Devon Residents:  

• For MASH, Early Help, Consultation and Enquiries please contact: Telephone: 0345 155 1071 Email: 

mashsecure@devon.gov.uk Fax: 01392 448951  

• Enquiry Form available at: Appendix 9 Appendix 10 48 https://new.devon.gov.uk/making-a-mash-

enquiry Post: Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub, P.O. Box 723, Exeter EX1 9QS  

• Emergency Duty Team out of hours 0845 6000 388  

• Locality Early Help Mailbox North: earlyhelpnorthsecuremailbox@devon.gov.uk  

• Mid & East: earlyhelpmideastsecuremailbox@devon.gov.uk  

• South & West: earlyhelpsouthsecuremailbox@devon.gov.uk  

• Exeter: earlyhelpexetersecuremailbox@devon.gov.uk  

• For emergencies outside of office hours please call: 0345 600 0388 or 0845 600 0388  

• Police non-emergency: 101 

mailto:sbucklar@tggsacademy.org
mailto:dnixon@tggsacadem.org

